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Cumberland County Library Service Recommendations to be Discussed 

Cumberland County, PA -- The Cumberland County Library System Board and County 

Commissioners will hold a Round Table Discussion on Wednesday, July 22, 2015 from 7 to 9 

pm at Bosler Memorial Library in Carlisle to learn about, discuss and begin to reach consensus 

regarding recommendations that will be presented that evening about future library service 

priorities and funding strategies.   

The recommendations, now being finalized by Cumberland County member library 

directors, County Chief Clerk Larry Thomas and Library System Executive Director Jonelle Darr, 

will briefly review what was learned in three fact-finding panel discussions that were held 

earlier this year on the topics of community needs, future library roles and library finance; and 

then recommend a plan of action.  

The Round Table discussion will be facilitated by Monica Gould, President of Strategic 

Consulting Partners.  Discussion participants will include Commissioners Barbara Cross, Jim 

Hertzler and Gary Eichelberger, County Chief Clerk Larry Thomas, Library System Board 

members Kevin Stoner, Paul Fisher and Jim Hutcheson, CCLS Executive Director Jonelle Darr, 

and member library directors Jeff Swope (Bosler Memorial Library) and Bonnie Goble (Cleve J. 

Fredricksen Library.) 

The meeting is free to attend and open to the public. 
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